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I am totally opposed to this measure. The legislature should not be deciding this for 

all citizens. This is an important measure that intimately affects all of us, and should 

be debated among all Oregon citizens, and all given a chance to vote on it. Too 

Oregon citizens do not even know about this bill. It should not be snuck through 

without more public debate. I believe we should wait until we can get federal approval 

to end Daylight Savings time in the way that preserves the most evening daylight so 

that kids can have daylight for outside sports after school, and working people have 

more daylight after work for biking, walking, exercising their dogs, working outside, 

etc. We should also be consistent with Eastern Oregon and the whole west coast.  


